
Grad 2024 Events & Fundraisers 
 
Grade 12 Parent Information Meeting: Oct 5 
Parents will receive important information on grad requirements, grad transitions, scholarships, grad and 
dry grad. 
 
Grad Cruise: Oct 18 
 
Post-Secondary Evening: Nov 6 
 
Gift Certificates: Nov 17 and Dec 8 
Order forms will be going home in November for both dates. Gift certificates purchased at going rate (i.e. 
$25 for $25 gift certificate) but depending on the company DSS Grads get a % of the purchase price. 
Great opportunity for Christmas, especially if you are buying gift cards anyways! 
 
Bottle Drive: Nov 18 
From 10:00 am to 3:00 pm. Meet at the front of the school. Remember to bring any bottles and cans 
from home with you. Flyers distributed earlier have asked that people drop off their bottles at the school 
on the 18th. Parent volunteers required – please call Corinne Leary at 604-946-4194. 
 
Grad Photos: Dec 9 – 18 
Artona’s photo trailer will be parked in the student parking lot. Appointments will be booked through 
their website at https://artona.com/schools/DELT/programs/graduation 
 
PSI: Dec 22 
Log on to the ministry website and complete your PSI selections – Order transcripts and certificates – 
Province of British Columbia (gov.bc.ca) 
 
CLC Complete: Dec 22 
 
Provincial Assessments: Jan 22 – 26 
 
Yearbook Deadline – Grad Write-Ups: Feb 2 
This is a hard deadline. We will not be chasing students to submit their write-ups. Write-ups will be 
screened and proofed by your teachers and the Yearbook class before they are entered. 
 
Here are the guidelines for an acceptable write-up: 

• NO profanity, acronyms, or anything inappropriate (inappropriate words/sentences will be 
deleted) 

• Maximum of 80 words 
Write-ups must be submitted through Goggle Classroom “Grad Class 2024 – Yearbook Submissions”. If 

you did not receive the invite, please go to Google classroom and join using the code: 37uejtw 

Yearbook Deadline – Baby Photos: Feb 2 
We need your baby photos for the yearbook. They will go beside your Grad picture. 

• Upload a digital baby photo (JPEG) directly to the Google classroom assignment (see info above) 

• Preferably a clear, good quality photo 

https://artona.com/schools/DELT/programs/graduation


• Printed baby photos can be handed into the office (there is a box labeled “Grad Baby Photos” 

• Make sure your first and last name are written clearly on a sticky/tape on the back 

• Don’t write on the back of the photo as it will show through 
 
Grad Talent Show: TBD 
 
Bottle Drive: Feb 10 
From 10:00 am to 3:00 pm. Meet at the front of the school. Remember to bring any bottles and cans 
from home with you. Flyers distributed have asked that people drop off their bottles at the school on the 
10th. Parent volunteers required – please call Corinne Leary at 604-946-4194. 
 
Order Yearbooks: Mar 15 
Make sure to place your yearbook order by this date. 
 
Grad Tag: After Spring Break 
Grads must register to play. Tag game played with school issued water guns and targets. Safety items are 
posted weekly. Students must attend the Grad Tag meeting prior to Spring Break in order to play. 
 
Bottle Drive: Apr 6 
From 10:00 am to 3:00 pm. Meet at the front of the school. Remember to bring any bottles and cans 
from home with you. Flyers distributed have asked that people drop off their bottles at the school on the 
6th. Parent volunteers required – please call Corinne Leary at 604-946-4194. 
 
Capstone Complete: Apr 8 
 
Capstone Presentations: Week of May 9th  
 
Grad Dinner/Dance Tickets on Sale: mid May 
Only students in “good standing” may purchase and receive dinner/dance tickets. To be in “good 
standing”, all outstanding fees must be paid, CLC and Capstone must be completed and should be in a 
position to graduate. Students NOT in “good standing” may not purchase a dinner/dance ticket. 
 
May Day Float: May 26 
Every year the grads enter a float to thank the community for their support. Organized and decorated by 
grads with a parent volunteer coordinator. 
 
Grad Dinner and Dance: May 31 
Dinner/dance at Tsawwassen Springs, grad walk and parent reception prior at the school. More 
information to follow. 
 
Awards Assemblies: June 13 
There will be day award and evening award ceremonies. Parents of award winners will receive a letter of 
invitation. 
 
Provincial Assessments: June 10 – 14 
 
Grad Gown Pick-Up: Jun 24 
Grad gowns should be picked up in the cafeteria between 11:00 and 1:00 pm 



 
Commencement: Jun 25 
Commencement will be held at the SD Baptist Church. Grads to be there by 6:30 pm. A list of eligible 
grads and information for the evening will be circulated in June 2024. 


